
EAA Chapter 725 -  Notes, October 6, 2024

Meeting called to order at 1:00pm

Pledge of allegiance

12 Members in attendance.

Airport news: 
Airport still has Covid grant money form 2021 to spend by this 

December.  They are looking to build a row of county owned hangers west of 
north transit parking area.

Compass rose will most likely be of the Novel type and not a Certifies 
type because of cost and location considerations.  Airport has hired a 
surveyor to determine current rose error from magnetic North.  Dennis will be
in touch with airport as to need of repainting and if EAA will get the job.

Winter flying suggestions: Careful of ice around your hanger doors.

Mike Caw is parking his plane in EAA hanger looking forward to getting into
one of the new hangers to be built late this year.

Christmas dinner is Thursday December 5th at the Grants Pass golf course on
Applegate Rd. Bar open at 5pm dinner at 6pm.  We need to provide an 
attendance count by November.  The dinner is buffet style, all you can eat, 
BBQ smoked chicken and beef.

Look out for a fabric covering class by Steve Cross.  He plans to lead a 
hands-on session that may require purchase of a covering lesson kit. Talk to 
Steve if you are interested.

Our EAA hangar door need welding repairs to their bottom rollers.
501c3 cert is getting close.
Airport trail posters project is in progress but now looking for a UV printer.
Joe Stone has new flooring for shower – install volunteers needed.



Campground weed-eating and mowing volunteers needed also.
YAD has disassembled Alan's airplane motor.  Looking for new parts for 
rebuild starting in next session.
Nick is looking for advice for needed paperwork when buying new aircraft.  
Going to Alaska this month to consider a completed experimental CH-750 
without having an airworthiness cert.

Meeting adjourned at around 1:35


